
2021  By-Law  Referendum  Vote
Results

The Proposed By-Law Referendum results are as follows:

The Referendum passed as proposed.

Thank you to all who came out to vote on Thursday. We will be
sending the results to The International for final approval
and will keep the membership updated.

https://vl1725.org/2021-by-law-referendum-vote-results/
https://vl1725.org/2021-by-law-referendum-vote-results/


Read the current Local Lodge by-laws here…

https://vl1725.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Proposed-By-Law-Changes-2021.pdf
https://vl1725.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/1725-Bylaws-2021.pdf

